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Wilton Parks and Recreation Commission 
February 8, 2012 

 
Present: Commission Chair Kevin O’Brien, Commissioners Mark Ketley, Joe Burke, Ann Richards, 
Bryan Dedrick and Steve Pierce, Parks and Recreation Director. 
 
Also present were Steve Flanagan, Carl Lenz, Andy Leung, John Kuczo, Nick Lee, Karen Strickland 
and Eric Dean 
 

Chairman O’Brien called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 

Wellness Park 
 
Wilton Alliance for a Healthier Community proposed installing a group of Fit Trail 
stations in Wellness Park. Motion to Approve by Kevin O’Brien, seconded by Joe Burke, 
motion passed 3-0.   
 

Middlebrook Field  
 

Leaders from the Wilton Youth Football and Lacrosse organizations discussed their 
interest in putting Turf on Middlebrook field. Following the discussion, the Commission 
encouraged the organization to return with an implementation plan.  
 

Geocache 
 
Request to allow Geocaching in Wilton Parks was proposed. Motion to approve by Ann 
Richards, seconded by Bryan Dedrick. Motion passed 5-0. 

 
Norwalk River Watershed 
 
Consent given to submit grant application to state and plan to Wilton Parks and 
Recreation 

  



 

 
Pre-School at Comstock 
 
Discussion on plan to obtain a license for the Pre-school program held at Comstock. 
Motion to begin license process made by Ann Richards, seconded by Joe Burke. Motion 
passed 5-0 
 
Staff Reports 
 
None. 

 
Correspondence 
 
none 
 
There being no further business, Commissioner O’Brien voted to adjourn at 9:30pm, 
seconded by Commissioner Dedrick. Motion passed 5-0. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Bryan Dedrick 

 
Bryan Dedrick 
Commissioner 
 
 


